

Chesterton Newsletter - 13th May 2019

Head Teacher comments:

Dear Parents,

It has been an interesting week with lots happening in school; I almost feel as if I've been here forever! We had some good news last week, Mrs Yeoman has had a little boy whom she has named Freddie. We made sure we passed on all your good wishes. The family are doing well at home.

Class News:

Pine class have been working hard making junk models of owls and have been producing some fantastic pieces of writing. Pine class had attendance of 92.06%.

Elm class have been doing some quite tricky maths calculations and have been working hard on their handwriting. Elm class had attendance of 93.4%.

Beech class had a very exciting maths morning on Friday full of lots of wonderful maths activities. Beech class had attendance of 96.72%.

Elder class have been researching the properties of plants and have been trying hard to label the different parts of plants and learn some very tricky words. Elder class had attendance of 95.98%.

Hazel class have been producing their "hot write" in English and finding the area of rectilinear shapes. Hazel class had attendance of 95.4%.

Hawthorn class have also been producing their "hot write" in English, and finding the area of rectilinear shapes. Hawthorn class had attendance of 94.4%

Thank you vey much for reading the newsletter. Remember to contact us if you have any issues and we will do our best to help you.

Toni Jackson

Dates for Diaries

Friday 17th May—School Fete 3.15 - 5pm Friday 24th May—school closed for staff training

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May school closed for half term

Monday 3rd June—school re-opens

Please read page 2 for information regarding our attendance team.

We have a vacancy arising for the position of Caretaker. The position provides for flexible working hours. If anybody would be interested in applying, please look on the "Vacancies" section of our website for further details. We also have a vacancy for a HLTA. Again, please check the school website for more details.

Message from SOCs

The school fete will soon be upon us. Friday 17th May 3:15 - 5:00pm. Leaflets have gone out in book bags this week and there are a few posters displayed around school. We are looking for volunteers to set up, pack down or run a stall. There is a sign up sheet in the office. We would also like donations of left over party bag items and hamper and tombola prizes ASAP, which can be left in the office. From Monday 13th we are looking for donations of children's toys and clothes, including school uniform, to be dropped off in the school office. On the day of the fete we would be grateful for donations of cakes (home made or bought) with ingredients listed.

We look forward to sharing the day with as many of you as possible.

OUR ATTENDANCE TEAM

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce our attendance team. They are a group of four Year 5 children who are working hard alongside myself to celebrate any improvements in attendance. I asked each of the children to write a small piece to introduce themselves.

"I am Robin and I love to play football. I am 10 years old and I'm really happy to be part of the team. Yours sincerely, Robin."

"My name is Shariah. I like doing art. I am 9 and a half. I am pleased that I am in the team. Shariah"

"Hi, I am Phoebe and I'm a Year 5 pupil from Hazel class. I am 10 years old and I like chicken and mint ice cream. I love Tenerife and rabbits. From, Phoebe"

"Hi, my name is Francesco. I'm a Year 5 pupil from Hazel class. I am so happy to be in the attendance team. I like lots of food, swimming and rugby. My favourite country is Italy. Your sincerely, Francesco."